
CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL DISTRICT                    CENTRAL LINN BOARD WORKSESSION 
32433 HWY 228, HALSEY                                                   CENTRAL LINN JUNIOR HIGH 
 
 
On December 7, 2021, members of the Central Linn School Board met to interview board applicant for 
Zone 1 and to discuss facilities. The meeting was held in Ms. Adam’s room and began at approximately 
6:30 p.m.  
 

Members Present: David Karo, Suzy Parker, Kirt Glenn, Parker Leigh, Tony Isom, Brian Tenbusch 
Others Present: Candace Pelt, Celeste Van Cleave, Dena Crowell, Joni Wixom, James Shannon, 
Heidi Hermansen, Lisa Goracke, Carie Simon, Kacie Wahl, Steve Carothers, Randy Raschein 
 
 
David Karo began the meeting by introducing Carie Simon, Zone 1 board applicant. Ms. Simon 
answered Board Candidate Template interview questions.    
 
Reviewed Board Policy BCE, Board Committees, to discuss goals and outcomes of a facilities 
committee.   
 
The board then discussed developing a Long Range Facilities Master Plan. The district was 
broken down into individual sections where group consensus was taken for ‘repair or replace’. 
Areas of consensus to ‘replace’ consideration were the AG Building, elementary shop, high 
school greenhouse, high school gym floor, elementary floors and windows, high school 
classroom floors (asbestos concerns indicated). Areas to ‘repair’ were the high school blacktop 
and high school showers/locker rooms. The high school blacktop needs to be repaved; leveled 
and cracks filled with the installation of a new parking lot. The high school showers/locker 
rooms need to be redesigned. The group discussed utilizing Relco’s existing design plan for 
restructuring the locker rooms that was a part of a previous facilities discussion. The high school 
weight room was discussed as to whether to update this location. Asked was whether the 
weight room is utilized to warrant an update or if it would be considered a waste of money. 
How many kids have weights class as an elective? How many coaches require their athletes to 
lift weights? It could quite possibly be a ‘if you build it, they will come’ project. The topic of 
updating the weight room needs more consideration.  
 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:10 p.m.  
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Board meeting minutes approved on January 10, 2022. 

Original minutes with signatures on file at the District Office. 
 


